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Karin K. Eveland 

37 White St. 1st fl. 

Mount Holly, NJ 08060 

regionone@smocking.org or sewbusykk@verizon.net 

609-261-5589 

  

January, 2009 

Dear SAGA Family, 

Happy New Year! Are you one to make New Year’s resolutions? What about finishing your class projects or UFOs? Have you considered teaching someone to smock? How about writing down that idea you have for a project and submitting it for SAGA Stitches? Do you have a goal for WEE Care? How about planning ahead to submit a project in the Design Show or Show and Share at Convention? Take advantage of the available SAGA Stitches, the Correspondence Courses, and the Artisan program to help you meet your resolutions this year! 

Thank You 

SAGA would like to recognize the following chapters and individuals for providing table favors at the Atlanta Convention: 

Charles River Smockers (Lyn Blanchard) (hair bow kits) 

Dogwood Chapter, Elegant Stitchers, and Pine Needlers (Phyllis Brown)  (dress stands/wee care designs/dresses) 

Cardinal Chapter (Lindy Wright) (golf tee needle minder) 

Atlanta Smocking Guild (Carol Evans) (hobo bag) 

Chesapeake Treasures (Barb Meger) (measuring tape bookmark) 

Sea Otter Cablers provided the Teachers Angel Gifts. 

Claudia Newton and Kari Mecca also donated items we used as table favors (screw drivers and tape measures).   

Thank you! We appreciate your thoughtfulness and the fun you provided! 

2009 SAGA Membership Renewal 

It is that time of year again when SAGA dues must be renewed. Be sure to renew your membership as soon as possible to continue receiving SAGANews and the other benefits of membership. Dues may be paid online through the SAGA website, www.smocking.org, or by postal mail to: 

SAGA
PO Box 2846
Grapevine, TX 76099 

The renewal notices were mailed out late because of a problem our mail provider had with the envelopes. They have all been mailed out by now and everyone should have received one. Remember that the JoAnn’s discount cards were on the back cover of SAGANews Vol. 29, Issue 3. Renewals mailed to the above address during the Christmas holidays were processed after January 1; otherwise, the turn around is three days or less from the time they arrive in Grapevine. 

You must be a current member in order to register for the 2009 Convention without paying the non-member registration fee. The next SAGANews will have some convention information included. 

SAGANews 


Submissions for the next SAGANews are due January 15, 2009. Do you have an idea for a project, a design, or an article? Write it up and submit it to Julie Stilwell at saganews@smocking.org. Remember, we have members who will help you write your article if you need a bit of incentive! The second 2009 deadline for submissions is tax day, April 15. 

WEE Care Trunk Show    

The Wee Care Trunk Show is available for booking.  You will be inspired by the 54 preemie items created by your fellow SAGA members!  Contact Mary Siegel at weecaretrunkshow@smocking.org. 

Chapter Reports 

February 1 is the deadline for two of the three annual reports that chapters must submit: the Officers List and the Membership List. The Chapter Financial Statement is due February 15. Chapters may find these on the SAGA website at www.smocking.org under “Resources,” as well as from your Region Rep. It is very important that these forms be filled out and sent back to your Region Rep by the deadlines. The information is used to update the website, keep membership information accurate and current, and to be accountable as an organization. Because of the IRS requirement that each chapter file a report, it is vital that the Chapter Financial Statement be sent in to your Region Rep. (Some chapters have already sent theirs in, thank you very much!) So don’t delay! Send yours in as soon as possible! 

National Smocking Month 

February is National Smocking Month! Is your chapter celebrating, giving demonstrations, or sponsoring displays? Let us know! Send your events to Julie for “Chapter Chatter” in SAGANews. 

2009 SAGA Convention in Indianapolis 

Plans for the National Convention in Indianapolis, September 30 – October 4, 2009, have long been under way. Keep watching the website and SAGANews for valuable information. There will be two pre-day classes offered with excellent teachers! Consider booking your rooms at the Sheraton Indianapolis Hotel & Suites, 8787 Keystone Crossing, Indianapolis, Indiana 46240, Phone 317-846-2700. It’s never too late to start planning and looking forward to the great classes, great friends, and great opportunities! 

Regional News 

Go online to www.smocking.org under “News and Events” for more information about the following workshops and events. 

Region I
 
            SAGA sadly notes the passing of Mary Machado in November, 2008.
 
Garden State Chapter  hosting Bobbi Chase in the Spring. [May]
Beverley Sheldrick  teaching ONE day in Mt Holly, March 11th, 2008.
Conestoga Stitchers hosting Wendy Schoen  in April. 
  

Region II 

Chesapeake Treasures hosts Judith Adams Feb 7 – 8, 2009. 

Sew Many Things Chapter hosts Beverly Sheldrick Feb 13 – 14, 2009. 

Cardinal Chapter hosts Debbie Glenn April 17 -19, 2009. 

Region III 

Southern Stitchers host Jan Kerton, Jan. 24-25, 2009. (Full class at this time.) 

Birmingham Chapter hosts Judith Adams Feb. 13 – 15, 2009. 

Region IV 

Show Me Stitchers host Claudia Newton April 18-19, 2009. (Not yet on the website.) 

Region V 

Cable Car Cablers host Beverly Sheldrick Feb. 21 – 22, 2009 

Happy Stitching! 

Karin Eveland 
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